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October 29, 1991

TO;

From:

RE:

CAMF Post-Closure Part B Permit Coalition

Jim DeWitt /
CAMF Executive Director

Post-Closp^ Part B Permit Application Deadline Extension:

On August 30, 1991, CAMF sent a letter to DEP and EPA, on behalf
of the companies subject to the Part B Call, requesting an
extension of the application submittal deadline 180 days.

DEP has responded to this request.

In a letter from Commissioner Keeney, in concurrence with EPA,
DEP stated that an across-the-board extension for the submittal
deadline would not be granted. However, the agencies would
consider individual requests on a case-by-case basis. A copy of
Commissioner Keeney's"letter is enclosed.

If you have any questions, please call me at 527-3036 or the
individuals referenced in the attached letter.

Thank you.

cc: Tom Stark

Mark Franson

CAMF Board of Directors
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